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PUBLIC ITEM   

This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

Further to the previous report presented at the additional T&L July Committee the project Officers have been 

busy finalising the application and supporting documents ahead of a Round 2 submission on the 31st August 

2018. 

The funding determination period is approximately 3 months, with a decision due in the second week of 

December 2018. The HLF will make a site visit to Fairhaven in October to assist with the decision making process 

and this will include the HLF Case Officer, the Head of HLF North West and a member of the North West 

Committee. An update will be given to this Committee and the Project Board following the site visit. 

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 

Charlie Richards – Fairhaven Project Officer 

 

LINK TO INFORMATION 

N/A 

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

A request was made at the Tourism & Leisure Committee held on the 7th September 2017 for a regular 

information item to be presented to the Committee. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Contact – Charlie Richards, Fairhaven Project Officer, 01253 658472, charlie.richards@fylde.gov.uk  

Contact – Mark Wilde, Head of Tourism, Leisure and Cultural Services, 01253 658475, mark.wilde@fylde.gov.uk 
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